
 

 

 
THE COUNCIL 

OF 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

CITY HALL 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007 

 
                                                                                                

                                                                                                November 8, 2023 

 

 

Hon. Eric L. Adams, Mayor 

The City of New York 

City Hall 

New York, New York 10007 

 

Dear Mayor Adams: 

 

On November 6, 2023, the bills listed below were returned unsigned by your office.  Please be advised 

that these items have been assigned the following local law numbers subsequent to the expiration of the 

Charter-mandated thirty day time period: 

 

                           Int. No.     78-A of 2022 has been assigned as Local Law No. 143 of 2023; 

                           Int. No.   576-A of 2022 has been assigned as Local Law No. 144 of 2023; 

                           Int. No.   703-A of 2022 has been assigned as Local Law No. 145 of 2023; 

                           Int. No.   818-A of 2022 has been assigned as Local Law No. 146 of 2023;  

                           Int. No.   857-A of 2022 has been assigned as Local Law No. 147 of 2023; 

                           Int. No. 1065-A of 2023 has been assigned as Local Law No. 148 of 2023; 

                           Int. No. 1094-A of 2023 has been assigned as Local Law No. 149 of 2023. 

 

 
Thank you very much.   

 

 

Very truly yours, 

                                                                                             
 

                                                                                                Jonathan C. Ettricks 

           Director, Legislative Document Unit 

                                                                                                New York City Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Council, City Clerk 

               Jessica Carrano, Director, Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs               


